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7TH December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 

YR 6 - PERFORMING ARTS & LEGO WORKSHOP – THURSDAY 13TH JANUARY 2022 
 
On Thursday 13th January 2022, Year 6 will be going to East Norfolk Sixth Form College in Gorleston to 
attend a Performing Arts and Lego workshop. The class will be split in two and take it in turns to do a 
performing arts workshop, using the college’s new space and equipment, and a Lego workshop, focusing 
on DT and Science.  
 
We will be walking to and from the college and the trip will take place between 9-11:30, meaning that 
lunches won’t be affected and your child will eat their lunch at school.  
 
Please ensure that your child has a water bottle and a warm coat with them for the trip.  
 
As we already have permission for walking in the local area for your child we will not be asking permission 
for this visit. However if you don’t want your child to attend, please let me know by Monday 10th January 
2022. If you do not contact me it will be assumed that you are happy for your child to attend the trip. 
 
I am also sending out a photo consent form which the college have asked for you to sign and return. Please 
ensure the consent form is returned to school no later than Monday 10th January 2022.  Copies are 
available in the school classroom if needed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Melton 
Yr 6 Classteacher 
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